
Central Investigations Detail  
Major Accident Investigation Unit 

                                      
 
 
Alert 608-15-004 

March 2, 2015  

 Community Alert  
 

Wanted for Leaving the Scene of a  
     Personal Injury Traffic Crash 
      016th (Jefferson Park) District  

 

About This Crime 
On Tuesday, February 24, 2015, at approximately 6:25 p.m., a 55-year-old female was struck by a 

vehicle while crossing the street on the 3400 Block of North Harlem Ave.  As a result of the crash, the 

victim sustained serious personal injuries and is being treated at an area hospital in critical condition.  

The driver of the striking vehicle fled the scene of the crash.  

About The Offending Vehicle 
Parts from a Blue Green Pearl Metallic colored 2000 - 2001 Toyota Camry have been recovered at 

the crash scene.  Passenger side headlight assembly and passenger side front door are expected to 

be damaged.    

       

The above depicted photographs are of the wanted vehicle and indicate the EXACT color. 

The Major Accident Investigation Unit encourages anyone who may have 
witnessed or may have any information about this crash to contact this 

investigative unit at 312-745-4521. 
Reference:  RD# HY-112680 


